
Sagebrush Quilt Guild Meeting 
February 12, 2018 

 
Meeting opened @19:05 
 
President Report:  The rent of the Church basement has been paid to the end of June. 
 
Secretary:  Moved to accept the minutes as presented in E Blast by Brenda and 2nd by Jeri 
B.  Passed. 
 
Treasurer Report: Balance as of Jan 31st, 2018 was $19,270.99 
 
Membership:  37 members present, plus 3 guests, plus 1 new member. 
 
Library:  Nothing new added to library. 
 
Hospitality: Please sign up for snacks for meetings until the end of June 
 
Community projects:   

Feb 14th next community Project day at Katja's 
Donation heart blocks in red and white are still being received.  Already 4 quilts have 
been made from them.   

 
Program: no report 
 
Retreat: March 14-18 in Sorrento, Please see Doreen to register and pay.  Application on the 
website. 
 
Row Robin and Round Robin: Exchange today to next person on the list.  Next month for most 
will return the rows to the owners. 
 
Quilt Ins 
Wed Quilt In: Feb 14 @ Marilyn P; Feb 21@ Marie A 
Fri Quilt In: Feb 16 @ Marg J; Feb 23 no quilting; Mar 2@ Marg J 
 
Dates to remember:   

Quilt 'till Wilt @ Japanese Culture Centre from 9AM-9PM…..Clutch purse class offered 
there for those who are interested. PLEASE sign up with Joy G. and have the supplies cut 
out and fused if possible, before the class at 10:00 am 

 
The meeting was stopped for refreshments @ 19:25 and returned for Show and Tell @ 20:00.  
There were so many lovely projects displayed. Thanks for Sharing! 
 
Meeting ended @ 20:20 
 


